November 3, 2017

Dear Parent,
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The Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving soon, and
we're excited to share the joy of reading with our
students! We invite you to participate in this year’s

SAllIII.E UP & READ

Fair from, Wednesday November 22 to Friday Novem-
ber 24, by volunteering. n n V En ' D
DUUIL 1I11i0

Scholastic Book Fairs gives our school the opportu- AQventure Awaits!
nity to bring families, teachers, students, and books

together. It's the ultimate book event! Additionally, a m@ o % m
portion of the sales benefits our school. It’s the best

way to raise funds while encouraging kids to read.

If you are interested in volunteering or learning more about our Scholastic Book Fair, please
contact Mais Kiryakos at 613-265-6455 or maiskiryakos@gmail.com. If you know of someone who
would make a fabulous addition to our volunteer team, please feel free to call with that recommenda-
tion as well.

Thank you in advance for helping to make our students lifelong readers — we couldn’t do it without
your participation and support. If students would like to volunteer during set up and clean up they
will receive their community service hours as well.

Available shifts are as follows:

Tuesday November 21: Set-up any time between 3:30pm-8pm

Wednesday November 22: 9am-12pm, 12pm-2pm and Zpm-4pm

Thursday November 23: 9am-12pm, 12pm-3pm, 3pm-5:30pm, and 5:30pm-8pm
Friday November 24 (PD Day): 9am-12pm and clean-up from 12pm-3pm

Sincerely,
Mais Kiryakos




